
 
Learning Together Following Jesus 

Christian values are the heartbeat of our school.  Seeking to be respectful, responsible and empowering global citizens, we follow the 
words of St Paul, ‘Whatever you do, work at it with all your heart’ In this context, rejoicing in Jesus’ love and compassion for all, we 

pursue excellence as we celebrate everyone’s uniqueness in a broad, rich and balanced curriculum. 
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‘Whatever you do, work at it with all your heart’. Colossians 3 v 23 

Tuesday 14th September 2021 
RE: Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
As you will be aware, there will be an additional Bank Holiday to mark The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee in 
2022. This will take place on Friday 3rd June 2022, during half term. The Department for Education have 
instructed schools to reduce the number of days in the school working pattern by one day. As a Trust, 
we have agreed this day to be Friday 22nd July, the last day of the Summer Term, we have adopted this 
within our school term dates. Therefore, school will close for the Summer Holiday at the end of the day 
on Thursday 21st July 2022. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 

Mrs J Burger  
Headteacher 
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